
ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE 

 

REPRESENTATIVE GERAN TARR 

To: Representative Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins, Chair, House State Affairs Committee 

From: Representative Geran Tarr 

Date: April 1, 2022 

RE: HB 256 Hearing Request 

 

Dear Chair Kreiss-Tomkins, 

I respectfully request that House Bill 256, “An Act relating to the Alaska Police Standards Council; 

relating to municipal correctional officers and municipal correctional employees; making municipal 

police officers subject to police standards; requiring the Department of Public Safety to submit a yearly 

use-of-force report to the legislature; requiring a municipality that employs a person as a municipal police 

officer or in a municipal correctional facility, the Department of Corrections, or the Department of Public 

Safety to report to the Federal Bureau of Investigation incidents of use of force by state and municipal 

police, probation, parole, and correctional officers and municipal correctional facility employees,” be 

scheduled for a hearing before the House Labor and Commerce Committee. 

Attached, please find: 

• Bill Text 

• Fiscal Notes 

• Sponsor Statement 

• Sectional Analysis 

• Summary of Changes 

• Letters of Support 

• Supporting Documents 

My aide assigned to this legislation is David Song. He can be reached at 465-3424 and 

david.song@akleg.gov.  

Regards, 

 

Representative Geran Tarr 

mailto:david.song@akleg.gov

